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E-mail Message

From: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD

To: . ' N , Nicola Dooher
[SMTP

Cc:

Sent: 18/08/2011 at 12:44

Received: 18/08/2011 at 12:44

Subject: Kings Fund Accreditation

Attachments: Kings Fund.pdf

Wendy/Nicola-I acknowledge receipt of the attached letter.

As a matter of urgency, I would be obliged if you could provide the following
information:

1. Confirm the exact dates that each hospital applied for accreditation.

2. Please provide a copy of the applications from each hospital.

3. Please disclose the correspondence regarding the results of each application,
plus all other correspondence between the Trusts and KFOA regarding

accreditation.

4., Please provide a copy of the certificates awarded upon successful
accreditation.

Kind regards
Bernie
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) Business Services
i/ Organisation

Your Ref: . Our Ref:
BC-0042-11 HYP B04/1

Ms Bernie Conlon
Inquiry Secretary
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT1 4GB

‘ Dear Madam

Directorate of Legal Services

s

PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE
HeALTH & SocIAL CARE SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ,

Date:

17" August 2011

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to your letter dated 27 July 2011 (BC-0042-11,

DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

. The Belfast City Hospital Trust and the Royal Group of Hospitals Trust (incorporating RBHSC)
separately applied to the King's Fund Organisational Audit in 1995/96 but neither became
accredited in 1995 or 1996. The Belfast City Hospital Trust received accreditation in June

. 1997 and the Royal Group of Hospitals Trust after that.

Yours faithfully

WBezp

Wendy Beggs
" Assistant Chief Legal Adviser

Direct Line: NG
Email: NG

Providing Support to Health and Social Care
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